Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

April 17, 2017

MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

Respectfully — submitted is the memorandum dated Aprii 12, 2017 of
Assistant Dir. ZENAIDA T. TAN, Assistant Regional Director of DPWH — XI, favorably
endorsing the Project Modification of the Davao del Norte District Engineering Office under the
FY. 2017 GAA in the prescribed form (2017, version 2.1), to wit:

From To

Locally — Funded Projects | Locally — Funded Projects
LIP — Roads and Bridges — Local Roads | LIP — Roads and Bridges — Local Roads

Construction of Barangay Road from Datu | Construction of Barangay Road from Datu
Balong to Brgy. Dacudao (length 4.5 km), | Balong to Brgy. Dacudao (length = 2.566

San Isidro, Davao del Norte km), San Isidro, Davao del Norte
Allocation: Php. 53,000,000.00 Allocation: Php. 53,000,000.00
Physical Target: 7.44 lane km. Physical Target: 5.132 lane km.

Unit Cost: Php. 7,123,655.91/ lane km. Unit Cost: Php. 10,327,357.76/ lane km.
JUSTIFICATION:

Modification is requested due to decrease in physical target by 2.308 lane km (from 7.44 to
5.132 lane km) as a result of a massive cut to attain the design grade which conforms with
DPWH standards and guidelines. Said design requires downgrading of about 7 meters from the
original grade line with an approximate volume of 103,558.00 cu.m. (excavation) inasmuch as
the road runs on a mountainous terrain (most portions with narrow carriageway).

Attached are the required documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017, version 2.1), BP 202,
Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF), Approved Program of Work and Geotagged
photographs.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended
for consideration and approval.
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